
 

 
 
 
 
 

March 19, 2015 

 
TOWN OF LONDONDERRY 

ZONING BOARD  OF ADJUSTMENT 
268B Mammoth Road   Londonderry, New Hampshire 03053 

Phone: 432-1100, ext.134  Fax: 432-1142 

 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: JIM SMITH, CHAIR 
NEIL DUNN, VOTING MEMBER 
JIM TIRABASSI, VOTING MEMBER 
BILL BERARDINO, VOTING ALTERNATE 
DAVE PAQUETTE, CLERK 

 
The following are the results of the elections of officers to the Zoning Board of Adjustment for 2015 that were 
continued from February 18, 2015 meeting: 

 
Neil Dunn made a motion to nominate Dave Paquette for the position of Clerk. 
Bill Berardino seconded. 
The motion was approved, 4-0-1 with Dave Paquette abstaining. 

 
(Note: Jim Smith was voted Chair and Neil Dunn was voted Vice Chair at the February 18, 2015 
meeting.) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dave Paquette, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APPROVED: APRIL 15, 2015, WITH A MOTION MADE BY NEIL DUNN, SECONDED BY JACKIE BENARD AND 
APPROVED 5-0-0. 


